Dear Students,
I hope you and your family members are all well and staying safe.
Congrats on being selected to  join IIT Bombay. I am sure each one of you is looking forward to starting a new phase in your life.  The academic session 2020-21 for the first-year students is starting through the Online Mode with the Orientation scheduled on Wednesday, 11th November 2020. 
Our Alumni have come forward and have generously extended their support to enable our students to continue their education online without any hindrances or delays. 
Scholarships Available:
Named Scholarship: For students who paid Tuition Fees.
IT Scholarship: For all needy students help to become ready for the ONLINE classes by helping them purchase a Laptop/Computer and get broadband/Data-card connectivity. Please make an informed choice. Pl note that when you request for financial support to buy a laptop, it is at the cost of someone else (may be even more deserving than you are) not getting it as we have a limited resource only. Hence be judicious and considerate to others while applying for the financial support.
This scheme is now currently available for the first-year incoming undergraduate students only. 
Eligibility Criteria:
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Gross parental annual income from all sources for the previous Financial year does not exceed Rs. 5,00,000/-. Scholarships for supporting tuition fees (Named Scholarship) are also available to students.
Please login on https://iitbscho.com/ to apply for either or both scholarships. It is advised to go through FAQ before you start filling application. 
FAQ for Named Scholarship:  http://bit.ly/faqnamedscholarship
FAQ for IT Scholarship: http://bit.ly/faqitsupport 
This campaign and its disbursement are coordinated by the office Dean – Alumni and Corporate Relations of IIT Bombay. In case of any difficulty, I would urge you to contact the Dean’s office at – acrscholarship@iitb.ac.in.
Documents required:
Parental Income Certificate Of 2021 and If Not Available Then of 19-20
· PREFORMA INVOICE / ESTIMATE from vendor/shopkeeper for purchasing laptop. (This is the document you receive when you ask for a quote from the shopkeeper.)
· Copy of Broadband Monthly Bill for a minimum of one-month cycle.
· Mark sheet of entrance exam
Last Date: The portal will be closed on 22 Midnight.
Wishing all of you a fruitful Academic Year 2020–2021 and eagerly looking forward to welcoming you back to the Institute once the situation sees normalcy.

With Best Regards,
Dean ACR office
